
         
 
 
 
 
 
 

January 4, 2006 
 
 
 
 
To:  Urbana City Council Members Lynne Barnes, Brandon Bowersox, Danielle 
Chynoweth, Robert Lewis, Dennis Roberts, Charlie Smyth, and Heather Stevenson 
 
From: Laurel Prussing 
 
Re: Appointment to Head Start Policy Council 
 
 
 
I am pleased to submit the following appointment for your approval: 
 
Bernadine Evans Stake   304 W. Iowa Street, Urbana 
 
Ms. Stake is a retired professor of elementary education, a former Urbana City Council 
member and the grandmother of nine.  Her devotion to the nurturing and education of 
children has been a major force in both her personal and professional life.  This is a one-
year appointment as the City of Urbana representative on the Policy Council.  The 
maximum time which can be served is three years by federal guidelines.  


